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This Week:  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As I reflect upon our closing Spring term there is much to be proud about. The look of 
the school has been greatly  improved  with the library finished, the resources room 
back under control and the Hall lobby about to get a significant face lift. These changes 
are the result of much hard work by our parents and PTA in the raising of funds and 
through the working parties. It is also down to a lot of planning and hard work by the 
team here at Chenies. For all of this effort I am extremely grateful. 
 
On top of these improvements I am also very proud of the teachers and all the teaching 
support team, for the hard work they have put in over this term to support the  
children’s learning and their progress. The well chosen topics, trips and visits have really 
inspired some excellent work. A HUGE THANK YOU to the teaching team at Chenies. 
 
I would also like to thank our lunch time team for their hard work and our office team, 
Mrs Wight and Mrs Critchlow, who work tirelessly behind the scenes  carrying out a 
myriad of invisible, but essential tasks and in some cases small miracles—such as  
balancing budgets! 
 
My final thanks goes to the people who make the school such a great place to come and 
work—the children. They have had a great term with noticeably improved attitudes  
towards their learning , towards each other and in taking responsibility for their  
behaviour. These positive changes make a big difference to the feel of the school and to 
the effectiveness of our learning.  
 
A MASSIVE THANK YOU to the children. 
 
Have a wonderful couple of weeks. Wishing you all a Happy Easter. 
 
Jonathan Hook 
Head Teacher 
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Well done to all our star achievers for this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Jackson Nichols Isobel Gallagher Tanish Mukku 

Phoenix  Adrian Loghin Charlie Dalkin Aris Gholami Papkiedeh 

Pegasus  Chloe Hutton George Clack Henry Keen 

Griffin  All Griffin Class 

Lula Szulc 

All Griffin Class 

Jonathan Parsey 

Luca Griffiths 

Proudly Purple -  Target 100% 

 

 

 

Excellent weeks for Sprites and Phoenix, very well done and thank you. Good 

week also for Pegasus, well done to you too! 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus -  92% Griffin - 80% 

Whole school attendance this week: 

96.1% 
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Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

Thank you everyone who came to the disco last week—we hope you all had a great time.  Thank you 

also to everyone who donated for the Easter raffle and joined the assembly today.  There is lots  

happening over the Easter holidays decorating and tidying the entrance hall and Sprites cloakroom, 

including a new wall graphic.  If you are able to help, please contact us. 

Friday 20th April is the Pegasus and Griffin Burgers and Bingo evening.  Information has been given 

to your child and available on our website page. 

PTA Events 

 

Mel and Katy   

Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/fundraising__events/56990
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

26 27  

Music Festival Con-

cert at Kings 

Church, Amersham. 

7pm   

28 29 

Easter assembly & 

egg hunt at 10.45am 

FINISH @ 1.30 

30 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

31 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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5 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 
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EASTER HOLIDAYS 

14 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

15 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

16 

SCHOOL OPENS 

17 18 19 20 

Pegasus & Griffin 

Bingo Event 

21 22 

FILM CLUB (2-4pm) 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

Diary Dates  

School Clubs:  

Clubs for next term have been arranged.  Please see the booking form below,   

 

All booking and provider details can be found on our website School Clubs or for further details please ask in the 

school office. 

Hot Meals Menu:  

The new hot meals menu and allergy lists for next term are available via the letters/hot meals tab on the school 

website:     

Hot meals menu 

http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/website/clubs__music/310498
http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/website/hot_lunch_menus__allergy_sheets/270534

